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Beresford Creek Bridge Replacement Project to Begin Aug. 15 

  
Charleston, S.C.—Work will begin Monday, August 15 to replace the aging Beresford Creek 
Bridge on Daniel Island. During construction, which is expected to last 9 months, Daniel Island 
Drive will be closed at Beresford Creek, and vehicular traffic will be re-routed in the following 
directions [route map attached]: 

• Residents living to the west of the project area will be routed to Clements Ferry Road 

• Residents living to the east will be routed to Seven Farms Road and River Landing Drive  
 
When completed, the new Beresford Creek Bridge will allow for un-restricted vehicle access 
and feature an 8-foot-wide multi-use path, designed to strengthen bike and pedestrian 
connectivity along the Daniel Island Drive Corridor. 
 
Charleston Mayor John Tecklenburg said, “The bridge over Beresford Creek provides an 
important connection for Daniel Island residents, and this new and improved structure – with 
added bike and pedestrian access – is exactly the kind of quality of life improvement that we’re 
committed to making for our residents on Daniel Island, Johns Island and everywhere in 
between.”  
 
For more information on the bridge replacement project, please visit: https://www.charleston-
sc.gov/2637/Beresford-Creek-Bridge-Replacement.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT:  Jack O’Toole, Director of Communications 

Media Relations/Public Information 

(843) 518-3228 

otoolej@charleston-sc.gov 

https://www.charleston-sc.gov/2637/Beresford-Creek-Bridge-Replacement
https://www.charleston-sc.gov/2637/Beresford-Creek-Bridge-Replacement

